Dear OCNI Membership, for the past 10 years PTAG has benefited from its membership in OCNI. We have had the opportunity to meet and work with many of you as we collectively provide our services to Canada's Nuclear Industry, each of us doing our part to provide safe, reliable low cost, clean energy to consumers and business. I believe it is time for PTAG give back to OCNI and have put my name forward as a Candidate for Board membership. If you all decide to nominate me, I will work diligently to ensure that OCNI continues as a vibrant association growing and evolving to meet the needs of its members and in the end the public that we all ultimately serve.

